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PRESS STATEMENT: 14/1/71 Pr.D. 5/71; 

FROM; THE PREMIER ( M R . DUNSTAN) 

SUBJECT: NEW MEMBERS OF THE HOUSING TRUST BOARD. 

The appointment of three new members to the Board of the 

South Australian Housing Trust was announced today by the 

Premier and Minister of Housing, Mr. Dunstan. 

Mr. Dunstan said that the new Board Members are Mr. J.H. McConnell, 

an Adelaide architect of international renown; Mr. Jack Roberts, 

2n architectural consultant regarded extremely highly by the 

architectural profession in South Australia; and Mr. Hugh Stretton, 

a Reader in History at the University of Adelaide. 

"Mr. Stretton has recently done a great deal of investigation 

and study of housing authorities and their relation to town 

planning in Australia, and has published a very successful 

book on the subject," Mr. Dunstan said. 

"The retiring members of the Housing Trust Board have been 

thanked by the Government for their work on the Board. 

"It has been of great use and assistance to the Government and 

to the people of South Australia," Mr. Dunstan said. 

Mr. Glastonbury has been reappointed to the Board as a trades 
union representative. 
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